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Details on Former NAD President Don C.
Schneider's Funeral Service

Don C. Schneider, former president of the Seventh-day Adventist Church in North
America (NAD), passed away on May 23, 2019, in Burleson, Texas. He had been
living with Marti, his wife and partner in ministry for almost 50 years, in Cleburne. He
was 76.

Schneider served as NAD president for 10 years. He was elected to the office in
2000 at the General Conference Session in Toronto, Ontario, Canada.

Schneider is survived by Marti, daughter Carol, principal of Joshua Adventist Multi-
Grade School in Texas; son Don Jr., daughter-in-law Dorothy, both physicians living
in Alaska; and sister Diane Ketchum, a nurse living in Texas.

A memorial service will be held Tuesday, May 28, 2019, at the Keene Seventh-day
Adventist Church. Visitation will be at 10 a.m. and the service will begin at 11 a.m. A
lunch will be hosted by the Schneiders’ home church, the Joshua Seventh-day
Adventist Church, at approximately 1:30 p.m.

Condolences may be sent to 2345 Presidential Drive, Cleburne, TX 76031.



In lieu of flowers, those who wish may give to the Worthy Student Fund of the
Joshua Adventist Multi-Grade School at 1902 Conveyor Drive, Joshua, TX 76058.

Click here to read the full article published by the North American Division
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